DEPUTY PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE
OF ROMANIA
TO THE EUROPEAN UNION

No: g;?) 5_6 Brussels, December 30, 2021

Dear Ms Kopczynska,

Dear Ms Markov¢i¢ Kostelac,

Taking into consideration the importance of ensuring the continuity of maritime services
during the COVID-19 pandemic, the Romanian competent authorities have decided to
further extend the validity of all documents certifying the competencies required to perform
duties on board seagoing vessels and of medical and psychological certificates for seafarers
operating on board seagoing vessels until the return from the voyage but not later than
30t of June 2022,

I avail myself of this opportunity to assure you of my highest consideration.

To: Ms Magda Kopczynska, Director D-Waterborne, DG MOVE,
European Commission
Ms Maja Markovéié Kostelac, Executive Director, EMSA
Cc: Permanent Representations of EU Member States

107 Avenue de Cortenbergh, 1000 Brussels, Belgium Tel: +32 2 7000 640 Fax: +3227000641 E-mail: bru@rpro.eu



